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.KMEIA QLD invites you to come along and enjoy a High Tea whilst having your

say at the 2018 Annual General Meeting. It is a great opportunity for some

networking with your colleagues and friends. Kath Lloyd will be giving a great talk

n “ Forming Connections by Making Music!”
Date: Sunday 18th November 2018

Venue: Merthyr Rd Uniting Church - 52 Merthyr Rd, New Farm QLD 4005
Time: 2.00 pm - 4.00pm

Cost:  $30 (Includes High Tea and a glass of bubbles)

More Information: info@kmeiaqueensland.com.au (including registrations - email registration accepted )
Please advise of any dietary requirements so we can cater for your needs.

ORDER FORM / TAX INVOICE KMEIA Inc (QLD Branch) ABN:91 391 292 631

Please register me for the 2018 Annual General Meeting One School Supplier code: 500003044

RSVP Sunday 11th November 2018 Select Payment Option:
[ Cheque/Money Order (Payable to KMEIA QLD Branch)
Name: [ Direct Deposit (KMEIA QLD - BSB 124001 A/C 90113113)
Email:

D Credit Card

Phone:

If paying by direct deposit please add attendees last name
Dietary Requirements: and “AGM” in the description for prompt processing and

email info@kmeiagueensland.com.au for notification.

All registrations will be confirmed by email

RETURN THIS FORM TO: .
Receipt name:

Email: info@kmeiaqueensland.com.au

Postal : PO Box 25 Burpengary QLD 4505



mailto:info@kmeiaqueensland.com.au
mailto:info@kmeiaqueensland.com.au

Forming Connections by Making Music!

Group music-making brings people together by providing a supportive and playful space for self-expression. It
creates opportunities for teachers to connect with each individual, and connect the individuals in the group
with each other.

Kath will be sharing her experiences of how making music together helps to foster a shared sense of inclusion
and mutual support, to build communities within communities — including transient moments of Belonging such
as at the children’s hospital, that nonetheless can make a significant difference to a person’s day and overall
sense of well-being.

Kath Lloyd

Kath Lloyd has been registered with KMEIA since 2001, teaching the
do-re-mi early childhood music program in her home studios and at various
childcare centres in Brisbane.

!

Her current home-based classroom is in Annerley, and 2018 marks the 12* year of Kath delivering this
program to the Margaret Cribb Early Learning child care centre (UQ). Kath is also the coordinator of the
ECM program at the Queensland Conservatorium, which includes teaching at the Con and running weekly
music sessions at the Lady Cilento Children's Hospital (South Brisbane).

Kath loves how musical engagement in group contexts supports the development of children’s emotional
intelligence and interpersonal skills, and to support her own ongoing development she is currently midst
the Bachelor of Behavioural Science (Psychology) at QUT with the long term aim of undertaking the Master
of Psychology (Educational and Developmental).




